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1. We would like to clarify the correct AOI and correct shape files to use for our pricing and project 

planning in response to the RFP. Our reading is that the updated shape files from Addendum 1 

are for ~485 sq. miles and differ from the 412 sq. miles stated in the RFP.  Can you confirm which 

AOI is preferred, or if the shape files used for pricing/planning of 412 sq. miles is acceptable? 

The square mileage referred to in the RFP is an estimate.  The shape files is the actual area that 

we wish to have flown for imagery.   

 


